
 

 

19 September 2008 

Ian Wilson 

Gas Industry Company 

Level 9, State Insurance Tower 

1 Willis Street 

WELLINGTON 

 

Dear Ian, 

Gas Industry Company draft recommendation on 
June 2008 MPOC change request by MDL 

Genesis Power Limited, trading as Genesis Energy, welcomes the opportunity 
to provide a submission to the Gas Industry Company on its paper “Draft 
Recommendation on the MPOC Change Request proposed by MDL in June 
2008” dated August 2008.  Genesis Energy has reviewed the draft 
recommendation and welcomes the opportunity to respond. 

Genesis Energy supports the Gas Industry Company’s draft recommendation 
and looks forward to the Gas Industry Company working with transmission 
pipeline users to advance further changes aimed at improving balancing 
arrangements.  

If you would like to discuss any of these matters further, please contact Ross 
Parry on 04 495 3348. 

Yours sincerely 

John A Carnegie 

Regulatory Affairs Manager 
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